
Project Update: November 2017 

 

We have set eight camera traps separated by 1 km in the entire forest fragment. 

Camera traps have been in the field for more than 1 month gathering photos and 

videos all kind of animal species, mainly mammals. Now we are processing all the 

information gathered and afterwards we are planning to publish the data in a local 

journal and to make educational activities with children at school (with the photos of 

the different mammal species obtained). On the other hand, we have constructed 

the greenhouse at school. We are now working on the development of the system to 

irrigate the plants. Once we have finished we are going to start planting seeds from 

native species in order to produce seedlings of native trees with children at school. 

 

  
Left: Photograph showing a collocated camera trap in the field. Right: Project 

members attaching the camera to the tree. 

 

  
Left: Greenhouse structure. Right: Project members, students and teachers that 

worked in greenhouse construction. 


